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ryan king

From: wadsworth stephen
Sent: 15 February 2012 14:21
To: Idf

Subject: core strategy

To LDF Team,

We object to the proposed document as it is not providing for enough dwellings over the period
or per yeat, we believe the number should be 500 per year as this is the average of all the studies
done.

We object to the allocation of numbers per year this should be left to the supply and demand as it
is impossible to plan for the unforseen such as in 2008 when numbers dropped.

The green belt review needs to be thorough and provide for enough dwellings in all villages that
have been starved of dwellings over the past 20 years.

[Best Regards

Steve and Trisha Wadsworth
Orchard Croft,

Caudle Hill,

Fairburn

16/02/2012



